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Public Information Workshops for
Part 150 Airport Noise Compatibility Planning Study
Fort Lauderdale-Hollywood International Airport

The Broward County Aviation Department (BCAD) invites you to attend a public workshop to provide
information on the Part 150 Study for Fort Lauderdale-Hollywood International Airport (FLL). Five workshops
will include displays that will present information. Topics include the Part 150 Study process, project schedule,
an introduction to noise, and information about modeling aircraft noise exposure.

The workshops will be an “open house” format at different locations in communities around the airport. There
will be no formal presentation. This will provide attendees with the maximum opportunity for one-on-one
interaction and sharing of information and concerns. You may attend any workshop and at any time during the
open house. Now is the time to participate and express your concerns about noise generated by aircraft
operating at FLL. Feedback received will be considered throughout the development of the Study.

BCAD recently began the study to evaluate the compatibility of FLL with the surrounding communities. This
study, a “Part 150 Study,” will follow the process outlined in Title 14 of the Code of Federal Regulations (CFR)
Part 150, Airport Noise Compatibility Planning.

DATE: Monday, November 13, 2017
TIME: 6:00PM - 8:30PM
LOCATION: Southwest Ranches Town Hall

13400 Griffin Road, Southwest Ranches, FL 33330

DATE: Tuesday, November 14, 2017
TIME: 6:00PM - 8:30PM
LOCATION: Anne Kolb Nature Center

751 Sheridan St., Hollywood, FL 33019

DATE: Wednesday, November 15, 2017
TIME: 6:00PM - 8:30PM
LOCATION: Deicke Auditorium

5701 Cypress Road, Plantation, FL 33317

DATE: Thursday, November 16, 2017
TIME: 6:00PM - 8:30PM
LOCATION: Signature Grand

6900 FL-84, Davie, FL 33317

DATE: Friday, November 17, 2017
TIME: 6:00PM - 8:30PM
LOCATION: BCPS Boardroom

600 SE 3rd Avenue, 1st Floor, Fort Lauderdale, FL 33301

At key points during the project, newsletters will provide updates on study progress. BCAD will also host
additional public workshops to provide future opportunities for input throughout the Study. BCAD encourages
all interested parties to monitor the project website for the latest study information and announcements at
www.fllpart150.com

Anyone needing special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990, or anyone with
guestions, should contact 1-800-974-2703.



